



321East 3rd Street, Bethlehem, PA 18015 phone (610) 868-2971 | fax (610) 868-1446

April 9, 2020

Dear Charter Arts Families,

Today, Pennsylvania Governor Tom Wolf announced the extended closure of all public schools in the Commonwealth for the duration of the 2019-2020 academic school year. The Governor has made it clear that, though school buildings will remain closed, schools should continue providing continuity of education to all students.

You can read the full press release here.

We will supply additional information to families once the Pennsylvania Department of Education provides further directives and instructions. Until then, we will continue with Charter Arts' remote learning plan that is currently in operation.

We appreciate all of the work you are doing in cooperation with teachers.

Thank you,

Diane LaBelle

Executive Director & CEO